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Dear Parents & Carers, 
  
Following the Government announcement this evening, school will be closed for the majority of 
pupils with immediate effect.  
  
As directed by the government, we will remain open for the children of critical workers defined 
as those whose work is critical to the coronavirus (COVID-19) and EU transition response include 
those who work in health and social care and in other key sectors below:  
  
Health & Social Care  
Education & Childcare  
Key public services   
Local & National government  
Food and other necessary goods  
Public safety & national security  
Transport & border  
Utilities, communication and financial services  
  
We ask that you only send your child if to school if you fall into one of these categories and have 
no alternative childcare provision or if your child cannot be safely cared for at home. In order to 
effectively plan for children of critical workers to attend school from tomorrow, please can you 
email ebrocklesby@st-ambrose.worcs.sch.uk this evening, stating:  

• Child’s name  
• Child’s class  
• Parent’s name  
• Parent’s Occupation  
• Parent’s employer  

Unfortunately, if we do not hear from you this evening we may not be able to guarantee you a 
place for your child tomorrow. 

Details of remote learning for those children not attending school will be sent in due course.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs E Brocklesby 
Principal 
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